
From: Saroj Pachauri <pachauri.saroj@gmail.com>
Date: 28 September 2023 at 10:07:58 PM IST
To: doctorsoumya@yahoo.com
Subject: Heartfelt condolences

Dear Dr Soumya,

I had the privilege of working with your father,  someone who I held in great esteem. It was a great honor to have known him.

May I very humbly but with deep feelings convey my condolences for the great loss that you have suffered

Warm regards
Saroj Pachauri 


